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Craig, Sondra

From: Marilyn Goltz <mgoltzie@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:22 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Sidewalks being required. 24-0348

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from mgoltzie@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear Council Members, 
When we bought our home, part of the appeal was the LACK of sidewalks in our neighborhood.  We were actually informed that 
sidewalks would never be required here. 
I’m asking you to vote in favor of 24-0348. 
 
Respecƞully, 
Marilyn Goltz 
2055 31st St So 
LaCrosse, WI. 54601 


